
Water and Sewer Design Manual V3.11 Changes 

This update to the design manual is to incorporate changes and corrections from V3.10.1 

• The process for Base Plan Review in Section 6 A, Preliminary Design Review in Section 6 C and 
Utility Review in Section 6 D have been updated. Consultants shall use WEXD to submit plans 
and utility information to PWD. To gain access to the WEXD website for the first time, send an 
email to Matthew Fulmer. (Matthew.Fulmer@phila.gov) 

• In Section 6, submittals to Water Conveyance, Collector Systems, and GSI Maintenance, and GSI 
Design will now take place at the Utility Review phase instead of Preliminary Design Review, 
unless requested by the PWD Project Engineer. 

• In Section 6 C, Planning will no longer receive a submittal at the Preliminary Design Review 
phase. 

 
Additionally, these contacts have changed: 

• SEPTA review contacts in Section 6 D.4.a.4 have been changed to Dennis Stefanski 
(dstefanski@septa.org) and David Higgins (dhiggins@septa.org).  

• The Streets Department Right-of-Way Unit Review contact in Section 6 D.13 has been 
changed to Christopher Renfro (Christopher.Renfro@phila.gov).  
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